
October | Early Literacy

1

2 3 4 5 6 7 8

9 1 0 1 1 1 2 1 3 1 4 1 5

1 6 1 7 1 8 1 9 2 0 2 1 2 2

2 3 / 3 0 2 4 / 3 1 2 5 2 6 2 7

SATFR ITHUWEDTUEMONSUN

Make up a story
together and draw
the characters.

Look for the first letter
of your name in
books or on signs.

Read a book about
the moon and talk
about how it
changes its shape.

Make a maze by
placing masking tape
on a flat surface. Drive
cars through it.

Make patterns together
out of different colored
milk caps, paper clips
or crayons.

Sing "Old McDonald
Had a Farm" and
practice different
animal sounds.

Look or go outside and
describe the weather.
What weather do you
like best?

Go on a hunt to find
orange items
together. How many
can you find?

Read two books
about the same
animal. Talk about
the similarities and
differences.

Rake leaves into
different sized piles.
Which one do you think
has the most leaves?

Pick out a book and
look at the cover
together. What do
you think it is about?

Learn how to say
"hello" or another
word in sign
language together.

Practice making
faces and talk about
feelings. What's your
silly face? Sad face?

Bake cookies with
someone. Help stir
the ingredients.

As you eat a snack,
ask questions like,
"How many crackers
will you have left if
you eat one?"

Read or retell a
favorite story
together.

Make a cozy reading
spot with pillows and
blankets and spend
time cuddling.

Listen to music and
draw together.

How many words
can you think of that
rhyme with "cat"?

Think of all the things
you'd like to do today.
Make a list and cross
them off.

Make an
instrument! Empty
coffee cans can
be drums!

Sing a favorite
nursery rhyme
together like "Mary
Had a Little Lamb."

Visit the
library!

Use contact paper
taped to a window
to create a colorful
leaf collage.

Cut pieces of yarn and
mix with glue in a
bowl. Create a picture
with yarn and let it dry.

Visit the
library!

Check out a book
about pumpkins and
look at the different
sizes and shapes
they have.

Smell different spices
together and talk
about which ones
you like and don't like.

Play with play
dough.
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